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Notice of Public Meeting 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Contact: Karen Goeschko 
Nov 11. 2020 karen.goeschko@wisconsin.gov 
 608-267-2026 

 

Wisconsin Arts Board Panel Meetings 

 
Please note:  In light of the current public safety rules about working in isolation, 
these public meetings shall be online with no in-person participation. Should any 
person wishing to observe the meeting have any technical concerns, problems or 
challenges, please contact the designated contact for this public meeting (identified 
above) and they shall endeavor to assist. 

 
Madison, WI – The Wisconsin Arts Board will convene virtually a panel of experts on 
Friday, November 13, 2020 from 8:30 am until approximately 5:00 pm to evaluate 
applications and recommend funding for organizations from around the state that have 
applied to the Arts Board’s Creation and Presentation Program. 
 
Creation and Presentation Program grants provide artistic program and operational 
support to established nonprofit arts organizations whose primary mission is to create 
or present ongoing arts programming that makes a significant local, regional, or 
statewide impact on the cultural life of Wisconsin, and that furthers the Arts Board’s 
community development and arts education goals.  The program supports 501(c)3 
nonprofit arts organizations with strong operations - including stable management, 
ongoing assessment and evaluation, high artistic quality, and programming appropriate 
to the communities they serve. These grants also fund overall operating support for 
eligible arts programs of tribal governments and universities. 

 
This panel meeting, as with all meetings of the Wisconsin Arts Board, is open to the 
public. To observe the panel meeting, please contact Dale Johnson at 
dale.johnson@wisconsin.gov and he will provide you the connection instructions.   

 
The Wisconsin Arts Board is the state agency which nurtures creativity, cultivates 
expression, promotes the arts, supports the arts in education, stimulates community 
and economic development and serves as a resource for people of every culture and 
heritage.  Since 1973, the Arts Board has supported artists and art organizations with 
funds from the State of Wisconsin and the National Endowment for the Arts.  For more 
information on the Wisconsin Arts Board, please visit artsboard.wisconsin.gov. 
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